
George Dunklin, Jr. of Stuttgart, AR., has been se-
lected for the 2009 Budweiser Conservationist 
of the Year Award. George is an active pro-
ponent for wetland and habitat conser-
vation in Arkansas and the Mississippi 
Alluvial Valley. An active DU member, 
his family farm is a model for restor-
ing waterfowl habitat; and his com-
pany, Five Oaks Wildlife Services, 
provides technical assistance to 
private landowners for the betterment 
of waterfowl populations.

We are proud of George and the work 
he has done for the State of Arkan-
sas. Congratulations George on re-
ceiving a $50,000 grant to be applied 
towards priority conservation projects 
in your state.


